

Vidyasagar College for Women

(NAAC ACCREDITED)

39, Sankar Ghosh Lane Calcutta - 700 006 Phone: 2241 8889

E-mail: office.vcfw@gmail.com

office@vcfw.org

No	Date

Notice

Date: 23.09.2025

In reference to the Government Notification (Memo No. 699/HED-17014(99)/186/2025-CS SEC, dated 23.09.2025) issued by the Department of Higher Education, Government of West Bengal declaring holiday due to unfavourable weather conditions and heavy rainfall, it is hereby notified that the College will remain closed on and from 24th September 2025 for Puja Vacation. Since the College will remain closed from 24.09.2025, the verification of documents of newly admitted Semester I students stands cancelled until further notification. The date of reopening of the College after Puja Vacation will be announced later.

All concerned are requested to take note of the same.

Dr. Sutapa Ray

Principal Vidyasagar College for Women Kolkata - 700006

lege for Women 06

